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    Important notice: 
Hunter Worker’s rally 

cancelled 
 

2 September 2016 

The PSA previously circulated information regarding a rally against 
privatisation that Hunter Workers (formerly NCTH) had organised for 
lunchtime, Monday 5 September 2016. 

Hunter Workers has just advised that this rally will no longer take 
place. 

Please note that the hearing of the People’s Inquiry into Privatisation 
will proceed as scheduled from 4-7pm Monday, where PSA Assistant 
General Secretary Steve Turner and members will be addressing the 
inquiry. 

For more information view their website HERE. 
(http://www.peoplesinquiry.org.au/) 
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